Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have had a good week. Please can we ask that all clothing is labelled.

This reduces the chance of lost items and helps to prevent us having to sort through 14 identical, purple jumpers at the end of the day.

This week

The children have had a colourful week learning all about Diwali. They acted out and retold the story of Rama and Sita and learnt about how Hindu's celebrate Diwali. The children also made coconut barfi and took part in a Diwali dance workshop.

Next week

It is Lucy, our class puppet's, birthday! To help her celebrate we will be making birthday cards and baking some yummy cakes.

Best wishes
The Hedgehog Team







